
 

 

March 11, 2014 
     BY RESS and COURIER 

Ms. Kristen Walli, 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 
 Red Lake Pipeline Project 
 Board File # EB-2011-0040/0041/0042 
 
In the Board’s Decision for the Red Lake Project, two schedules of conditions of approval were 
attached to the Decision.  Schedule 1 dealt with Phase I of the project and Schedule 2 dealt with 
Phase II of the project. This letter is to request a short extension to Condition 1.9 of Phase 2 
conditions. 

1.9 Within 15 months of the final Phase II in service date, Union shall file with the 
Board Secretary a Post Construction Financial Report” 

Union is required to submit Post Construction Financial Reports for both Phases of the project.  
The Phase I report is to be filed with 18 months of the in-service date (April 23, 2014) and the 
Phase II report is to be filed within 15 months of the in-service date (March 14, 2014).  Union 
planned to have both reports completed for earlier filing deadline; however, in completing a final 
review of these reports it appears that there are some issues with the SAP reports that were used 
to complete the summaries.  Union requires some additional time to review these files to ensure 
that costs have been allocated correctly. 

This letter is to request a delay in the filing of the Phase II report until April 23, 2014 when the 
Phase I report is due to be filed. 

Thanks you for your consideration in this matter, if you have any questions or require additional 
information please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 
[original signed by] 
Bill Wachsmuth 
Senior Administrator, Regulatory Projects 
cc: Pascale Duguay, Manager Facilities Applications 
 Zora Crnojacki, Ontario Energy Board 
 Regulatory Library 
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